
 

 

[Brosat, Brian Casler] 
 
 

BRIAN CASLER BROSAT 

 
Brian Casler Brosat, infant son of Mr. and Mrs. Otto Brosat, died suddenly 

Sunday afternoon at the home of his parents on Cline street in this village.  
The infant was born January 8, 1941, at the Little Falls hospital.  The baby is 

survived by his parents and grandparents, Mr. and Mrs. Carl Brosat of this 
village. 

Prayer services will be held this afternoon at the convenience of the 
family.  The Rev. C. [Clinton] A. Moulton of the Universalist church will 

officiate. 
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